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Friday 18th December 2015 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome to the final Newsletter of the      

Autumn Term. We have performed three      

nativities for you, enjoyed two theatre visits, 

had seven Christmas parties, cooked        

Christmas dinner for 176 and will complete our 

term with the Christmas Carol Service this 

afternoon. Thank you to all of you who have 

come along to enjoy the nativities or carols. 

We hope that they have filled your hearts 

with festive cheer! 

I would like to thank you all for your       

friendship and support this term. My time as 

Interim Headteacher at Astbury St Mary’s 

Primary School draws to a close today as they 

have a new Headteacher starting in January. I 

am delighted to be returning home to        

Brereton.  Thank you for your support this 

term. 

 

All that remains is to wish you all a very 

‘Merry Christmas’, and to offer you a      

Christmas prayer: 

 
May the joy of the angels,  

The eagerness of the shepherds,  

The perseverance of the wise men,  

The obedience of Joseph and Mary,  

And the peace of the Christ child be yours this 
Christmas;  

And the blessing of God almighty, the Father, 
the Son, and the Holy Spirit,  

Be among you and remain with you always. 

Amen. 

 

Merry Christmas and a very happy and 
healthy New Year to all of our pupils, 
families, PTA, Governors and friends. 

With love and best wishes from all the 
staff at Brereton C of E (A) Primary 

School.  

 

 

 

 
This week we are celebrating the fact that we have  

some invaluable help from trainee teachers in our 

school at the moment.  

We have Mr Stanway working alongside Mrs Wood 

in Year 6. He is training at Brereton this academic 

year as part of the School Direct Programme.  

We also have Miss Kennedy and Mrs Scott in Years 

Three and Four. They will remain with us until  

January. 

Next term we welcome two new trainees in Key 

Stage One.  

All these extra teaching staff enable us to provide 

a much improved pupil to teacher ratio. The        

children love welcoming new faces and they bring 

with them fresh ideas to keep us up to date and 

current in the world of education. 


